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Pre-chiropractic Program 
 

The University of Charleston has partnered with Life University to offer a pre-

chiropractic program. The State of West Virginia Board of Chiropractic requires a BS 

degree prior to applicants enrolling in a chiropractic institution to be eligible to sit for 

licensure in West Virginia. This is not a State law. The Board has decided that it can 

make exceptions and has approved the articulation agreement between Life & the 

University of Charleston. 

 

The agreement allows students to attend the University of Charleston for a three year pre-

chiropractic education prior to enrolling in Life’s chiropractic program. Thus, this will 

save students who follow this route one academic year of time and expense. 

 

For more information, please contact The University of Charleston at (800) 995-GO UC 

(4682) or (304) 357-4781 or http://ucwv.edu/contact_us/default.aspx or 

admissions@ucwv.edu or Life University at (800) 543-3202 or admissions@life.edu 

 
 


